386 Wilcox Street
PO Box 2030
ST E LCO Hamilton, ON L8N 3T1
* 905.528.2511

The Steel Company of Canada stelco.com

November 29, 2022
Dear Valued Customers,

Stelco will be increasing all new non-contract transaction prices by a minimum of
$80/ton Canadian Funds. This increase will apply to all products and will take effect
immediately.

If you have any questions, please contact your appropriate Stelco Account Manager.
As always, thank you for your continued support and business.

Sincerely,

Greg Anderson

Vice President - Sales

Stelco



